
 
 

  

 

 

1. Purpose 

 To advise Members that the GTA Board has approved the GTA Contract No.7 – Free on Rail (FOR) 
Contract for publication to industry. 

 

2. Background 

 The GTA Commerce Committee formed a Sub-Committee to discuss the implications of establishing a 
Free on Rail (FOR) Contract to outline a rail exclusive system for the delivery of grain. Road will not 
be included in this contract. 

 The FOR Contract has been developed over time as a result of the involvement from the FOR Sub-
Committee and through the process of industry consultation via GTA Member Updates, submission 
processes and subsequent discussion.  

 A draft was finalised by the FOR Sub-Committee and submitted to the Commerce Committee for 
review. On 14 March, the Commerce Committee resolved to submit the FOR Contract to the GTA 
Board for approval. 

 The document was approved by GTA Board on 24 April 2018. 

 

3. New Contract  

 GTA Contract No.7 – Free On Rail (FOR) contract is now on the GTA Website. 	
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TOPIC: New GTA Contract No. 7 – Free on Rail (FOR) Contract 

DISTRIBUTION: GTA Members – primary contact list. Please circulate to all appropriate internal parties. 
 

 


